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Welcome to our first SRC school Newsletter for 2020. 

As we all homeschool for what seems like forever we hope that this will keep us a little more connected and 
provide some laughs and fun along the way!  We would love ALL students to contribute, let us know cools 
facts, a joke or something that you would like to share.  Please send content to            
fscroggie@tcs.catholic.edu.au                                    

          
  

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT BIRTHDAYS  

Happy Happy Birthday to you all!! 

Catie 2/3NH turned 8 
Claire 5/6FA turned 12        Chelsea 2/3NH turned 9  
Akol 2/3UR turned 8            Bosco 4/5MG 10 
Kai 5/6FA turned 12             Louiza P/1LO turned 7 
Abigail 4/5MG turned 10     Chloe P/1LO turned 7 
Darren 3/4TR turned 9         Nahier P/1AP 6 
Nelson 2/3NH turned 8        Alina P/1LO turned 6  
 
Contributing Writers: Leonard and Ford 

Ford Thompson : This past week has been what I say 
well what everyone sees unusual. Well by unusual I mean unusual 
like online. Even though I'm used to online from Term 2, I wouldn't 
say it's hard but kind of stressful being honest. But I need to look 
at the positives and this week so far has been like that, I reckon in 
my opinion this has been a fun week because we had wellbeing 
Wednesday which is where you interact with our friends and like 
go into groups on a meet call. But at the end of the day we got to 
play charades which was super fun. We got to act out the people 
in our class and that was fun, lidget the definition. Today we had a specialist which is P.E, Mandarin and Music. In P.E we had to play 
inside or outside home lawn bowls, in Mandarin we have to do a kahoot which is a tab where it asks you questions and you answer 
them. Finally in Music we had to create our own music beat using a tab called chrome music lab and then screen castify it. That has 
been my week so far. Hopefully you enjoyed it. 

Leonardo Vong: Everyone has been hit hard by this second wave. Particularly the elderly. We all are struggling right now, 
whether we are in a financial crisis, or even if you don’t know what to do at home. Life at home has been hard but we will get 
through. If we have done it once, can’t we do it twice? The daily new case numbers are dropping, but it will most likely be a while 
before things go back to normal. We will get through this. So, keep your hopes up and live life to the fullest! 

SPORT:   In AFL the Sydney Swans 
have emerged victorious over GWS in a 
41 point victory. 

Carlton have also had their lucky week 
with a 4 point victory taken with a goal 

after the siren.  

PET / ANIMAL OF THE WEEK (student 
contribution)  
PET NAME:Jerry and Johnny 
AGE: Jerry 1 year old and Johnny 3 weeks old 
OWNER: Edie Thompson 

 

        

  
 
 

 

 

 

Website of the week 
Spot the Station    NASA 

Sign up with email and get notifications when the 
International Space Station is above your house. 
https://spotthestation.nasa.gov/

 

https://spotthestation.nasa.gov/
https://spotthestation.nasa.gov/
https://spotthestation.nasa.gov/
https://spotthestation.nasa.gov/

